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It’s hard to believe June is already here! What an incredible year it has been. I’m so grateful for the opportunity to work alongside you and your children—
it’s been a true privilege. As we wrap up another memorable school year, we’re already looking ahead with excitement to what September will bring. Our

dedicated staff is preparing to welcome students back into a safe, engaging, and inspiring learning environment. We can't wait to see our school community
come together again! Please note: the first day of school will be Wednesday, September 3, 2025.

To our students moving on to new schools, we wish you all the best in your next chapter—you’ll be missed! And to those returning in September, we can’t wait
to welcome you back into our Carpathia family.

We’d also like to extend our heartfelt thanks to Ms. Braun for her dedication and contributions to Carpathia School. As she moves on to exciting new
opportunities, we wish her nothing but success and happiness.

At the same time, we’re thrilled to welcome Ms. Devlin and Ms. Janzen to our staff team. We’re excited to have you join the Carpathia community!
A very special shout-out goes to our Grade 6 Class of 2025—congratulations! We are so proud of each and every one of you. You’ve left your mark on our

school, and we know you’ll continue to do amazing things at your new schools. You’ll always be part of the Carpathia story.

As we head into June, let’s take time to celebrate all the accomplishments of our students and staff. From all of us at Carpathia School, 
we wish you a joyful, safe, and relaxing summer break!

Message From Ms. Manness...‌



May and Math Month came to an end with the first ever Math-lympics. The grade 5/6 students in Room 139 planned the event. They brainstormed games
that could be played incorporating Math and numbers. They worked with the grade 3/4 students from Room 122 to create the games. It was great to see

the collaboration between the two classrooms. On Thursday, May 29 the Math-lympics took place in the courtyard. Room 139 ran the event while students
from grades 1 to 4 participated in the event. Students participated in nine events including Bean Bag Toss, Basketball Cone Shoot, Bowling, Ring Toss and

Skipping. The games included addition, subtraction, multiplication and counting. The hosts and Mathletes had a great time.

Math-lympics!Math-lympics!





Mark your calendar for Tuesday, September 2 from 1:30 pm –3:00 pm

We invite families to:
Visit your Classroom and Meet the Teachers

Bring in your school supply items and money
Pick up classroom overviews

Check out other key areas in the school
 AND

Enjoy an all-beef hotdog and a bag of chips!
* Nursery and Kindergarten Families are welcome to attend, tour the school and have a hotdog, but will begin school officially on Monday, September 8.  Ms. Zonneveld

will be in touch with all parents about their individual classroom visit.
We look forward to seeing you!

Regular classes begin the next day - September 3 for grade 1-6 students
The school bell rings at 8:55 am and classroom teachers will meet you outside on the playground!

We are Planning Meet the Teacher!



GRADE 1 - GRADE 6 BALANCED SCHOOL DAY

8:55 am Bell - Students enter school
9:00 am - Classes begin

9:00 - 10:30 - Learning Block 1 

10:35 - 11:20 - Nutrition Break and Outdoor Activity or Clubs 
11:25 - 1:00 Learning Block 2 

12:55 pm Bell - Dismissal for Lunch-Grade 1-6
1:00- 1:55 - Lunch Grades 1 - 6

2:00 - 3:30 - Learning Block 3
3:30 pm Bell - Classes end for the day

NURSERY & KINDERGARTEN SCHOOL DAY

8:55 am Bell - N/K Morning students enter school
9:00 am -  Classes begin

11:30 am - Dismissal

12:55 pm Bell - N/K Afternoon students enter school
1:00 pm - Afternoon classes begin 

3:30 pm Bell - Dismissal



Our office is closed July - August 24.
Beginning on August 25, we will be

open Monday to Friday from 8:00 am
until 4:00 pm.

If you are unable to reach us, please
leave a message. Messages are

checked daily.

On the first day of school please ensure that
your child brings:

Grades N/K - $20.00 for student supplies
     Grades 1 - 6: $40.00 for student supplies

Large Backpack with name written on the
outside.

One pair of white sole running shoes

School SuppliesSchool Supplies
OFFICE HOURSOFFICE HOURS



Dates to Remember

in

4 - Grade 5 & 6 Soccer Students at Valour Soccer Game
5 – Grade 5 & 6’s at the WSD Pow Wow

15 – Father’s Day
16 – Field Day

19 – Grade 6 farewell (1:30)
20 – No School

24 – 28 – Spirit Week (details to come)
26 – Reports go home

27 – Last Day of School
27 – 11:30 Dismissal


